
SB 6035 - DIGEST
(SEE ALSO PROPOSED 1ST SUB)

Authorizes the creation of beach management districts.
Requires the department of ecology to provide technical

assistance to community groups and county legislative
authorities requesting assistance with the development of
beach management programs.

Appropriates the sum of twenty-five thousand dollars, or
as much thereof as may be necessary, for the fiscal year
ending June 30, 2008, from the general fund to the department
of ecology for the purposes of providing technical assistance
to community groups and county legislative authorities
requesting assistance with the development of beach management
plans, program administration, and identification and
prioritization of beaches and near shore areas with
decomposing seaweed presenting public health and water quality
issues.

Appropriates the sum of one hundred fifty thousand
dollars, or as much thereof as may be necessary, for the
fiscal year ending June 30, 2009, from the general fund to the
department of ecology for the purposes of providing technical
assistance to community groups and county legislative
authorities requesting assistance with the development of
beach management plans, program administration, and the
removal of seaweed identified and prioritized in beach
management programs as creating public health or water quality
issues from beaches or near shore areas.


